
Chairman Edwards and Committee Members, 

  

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed Senate Bills. 

  

All three bills are meant to support the "KBRA" and related agreements all of which hinge on 

money getting pass at the federal level and the Tribes getting a big enough bribe. So far the 

federal money has not happened and the tribes are not happy with the current bribes. At the 

moment it looks like the KBRA will not survive the test of time. 

  

This is jumping the gun. Get the KBRA working or scrap it and come up with something better. 

Then maybe come back to these things if needed, but keep in mind that these three bills on their 

own do the community no good.  

  

Senator and Representative Whitsett are representing the district as they should.  Both are very 

knowledgeable and have had a great amount of personal contact with all sides of the issues and 

have made a very informed decision to oppose these three bills.  

  

Thank you for your time. 
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